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SUBMISSIONS SOUGHT IN RESPECT OF
DONABATE/PORTRANE COMMUNITY
LIAISON COMMITTEE

Fingal County Council proposes to establish a Donabate/Portrane
Community Liaison Committee comprising of local elected
members and representative groups from the community and
business sector in the Donabate/Portrane area.

Fingal County Council welcomes submissions from representative
groups in the community and business sector in the Donabate/
Portrane area who wish to participate on the proposed Donabate/
Portrane Community Liaison Committee.

Groups wishing to participate should be able to demonstrate they
are representative in nature.

Submissions should be received by 5pm on Thursday 29th
September 2016 and be sent to:

Fingal County Council,

CLC Consultations,

Corporate Affairs Department,
County Hall,

Swords,

Co. Dublin

or to corporate.services@ fingal.ie Dated: 6th September 2016
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